Year Two and Three Class Newsletter – 3.3.16
Literacy

In literacy this week we have been reading stories about books and the library.  Perhaps you would like to visit the library to share a book over the next week or so?

This weeks spellings are – 

	Year Two
	Year Three

	
	


Maths

In maths this week we have been adding and subtracting and using column method. Next week we will be telling the time on digital and analogue clocks, try to practice at home!  We would also like you to make sure that the children know the days of the week and the months of the year please. 

Mathletics

I have scheduled a test on Mathletics for over the weekend the children will have until Monday morning to complete it.  Please try to encourage your child to find time to complete it. 

Pizza Express

Please could you ensure that you have completed the consent form and return it to school as soon as possible?  All the children should arrive at school early as we will be leaving at 8:45am!
Many thanks and have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Sharpe
